
 

January 28, 2021 
 
Hon. Joe Davis, III, Chairman  
Baldwin County Commission 
312 Courthouse Square 
Suite 12 
Bay Minette, Alabama 36507 
 
Re: Recommendation of Award  

MacBride Landfill Scalehouse 
 
Dear Chairman Davis: 

 
We have reviewed the bids that were submitted on January 28, 2021 for the 
referenced project.  We recommend that the contract be awarded to the lowest 
responsive bidder for the total amount of bid as follows: 

 
               Quick Buildings Modular, LLC………$154,500.00  

 
If you should have any questions or need any additional information, please feel 
free to give us call. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
CDG Engineers & Associates, Inc. 

 
 
 

R. Daniel Wells, P.E.  
Principal Engineer  
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